
2018 Sherwood After Prom 
 

The Sherwood PTSA has sponsored After Prom for over 25 years.  After Prom is a 

safe environment that offers fun, food, and friends in a supervised event.  It is one 

big party with something for everyone.  It’s a place for all the kids to be together 

and continue their celebration with all their friends.  After Prom will be held the 

evening of Friday, May 4 until the early morning of Saturday, May 5. 

 

Interested in volunteering?  We need tons of volunteers!  After Prom cannot 

happen without volunteers.  We are in need of a Sophomore Parent Lead and a 

Junior Parent Lead.  Sophomore parents will be in charge of organizing the food 

and drink donations.  Junior parents will be in charge of volunteering during the 

event. Freshmen parents are welcome too!   

 

The After Prom Committee will be meeting with Senior students during early Fall 

2017 to get their input.  Together we can make the 2018 Sherwood After Prom 

the best yet! 

 

Like to find out more?  Contact Cindy Cacace, After Prom Committee 

(cindycacace@yahoo.com) or Randall MacGill, PTSA President 

(rmacgill@verizon.net). 
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